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Vermont Attorney General’s Office 

109 State Street 

Montpelier, VT 05609 

 

6/25/2024 

 

Sent via E-mail: AGO.highcostprescriptiondrugs@vermont.gov 

Subject: New Drug Introduction Notification pursuant to 18 V.S.A. § 4637(b) 

 

To the Office of the Attorney General of Vermont. 

 

Pursuant to 18 V.S.A. § 4637(b), Pangea Pharmaceuticals, LLC hereby provides to the State of Vermont a new 

drug notice for Selenious Acid Injection 400 mcg (40 mcg/mL Selenium) USP, NDC 81279-106-05. 

 

Our interpretation of the phrase “introduction of a new prescription drug to market” is to mean when the 

product is available for purchase which is on June 25, 2024.  

 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

 

Regards, 

 

Vishwanath Nooty 

Director, Commercial Operations 
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